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Dear parents,  
 

Next week we will launch our recommeded reads across the whole school.  
Recommended reads are a selection of 25 books for each cohort from reception all 

the way up to year 6.  The books have been chosen by the staff and the children to  
cover a wide range of genres.  We have a range of fiction and non-fiction, adventure 

stories, poems, classical tales, stories about diversity and stories to make you 
giggle, the list is endless! 

 
These books will be enjoyed in class and then taken home by the children to read 

with families.  Please do take good care of these books when they come home and 

encourage your children to read, enjoy and look after them.  Books must then be 
returned for the next child and family to enjoy.  Effectively we have our own high 

quality library system for every year group. 
 

This was an investment of over £1,000 to refresh our whole library system and 
wouldn’t have been possible without the help and support of the PTFA.  Thank you 

so much we really appreciate the hard work you all do for our school to make special 
puchases like this possible – we simply wouldn’t have the books if we didn’t have 

such an active and hard-working PTFA.  
 

Here we have a selection of our children showing off their recommended reads, each 
list is on our website under curriculum subjects – English - recommended reads.  

Please do check them out with your children and decide which books you would like 
to enjoy first! 
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Thank you reception, year 2 and year 6 for sharing your books with us! 

 
 

This week we have revised our trips and visits system for parents. From next week 
we will move to consent forms via the school spider app only as it is both quicker 

and more convenient for you as busy parents - it is also much kinder to the 
environment as it avoids unnecessary printing. When your child is due to attend a 

trip, we will endeavour to give you at least two weeks’ notice to consent and send in 
any necessary payment.  We trialled this system for Errwood Hall and it worked 

really well - please do ask if you have any questions about this. 
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On Monday we need to send final numbers for the Archdeacon of Macclesfield, Jane 

Proudfoot’s, welcome mass on Sunday 12th May.  I am thrilled to share that we have 
over half of the school attending, this amazing!  Please do get in touch if your child 

would like to join, it really will be a fabulous event.  I would also like to extend a 
massive thankyou to all the families and children that have committed to this mass, 

thank you so much! 
Finally, our merit winners this week.   

 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Amelia Unai Olivia B 

 
Have a wonderful weekend with your children and families and as always thank you 

for your continuous support. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 

Mrs Willis 
Headteacher 

 
 

Diary Dates: 
 

Monday 29th April  -  Class 3 Trip to RHS. Packed lunches, water bottles, trainers 
or walking boots & waterproof jacket 

 
Tuesday 30th April -  Class 2 recorder lesson  

    After School Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 1st May -  After School Cheerleading Club   
 

Thursday 2nd May -  Whole School Trip to Errwood Hall. Friday Uniform, 

waterproof jacket, boots or wellies, packed lunch & water 
bottle in a rucksack to carry. Please bring trainers for P.E. in 

the afternoon.  
 NO LEGO CLUB 

 
Friday 3rd May   -  Friday uniforms: 

▪ Class 1 – Yoga 
▪ Class 2 & 3 – Forest School 
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